Subject: Sales Folder catalogue tool replacement in B2B portal

Dear customer,

At Electrolux we are always thinking of improving your experience with our services. For this reason, we would like to introduce the Product Catalogue Tool (PCT), an advanced professional tool that will allow you to create catalogues, brochures, and sales quotes automatically. 

This tool will be available in the B2B portal from October 3rd and it will soon replace Sales Folder, the tool that you currently use for this purpose. The deactivation of Sales Folder has been scheduled for the first half of January 2023, and both platforms will be available in B2B portal until then. During this period, we encourage you to test the PCT and try its features. Once Sales Folder is deactivated, only PCT will remain accessible in the B2B Portal. 

The first time you log in you will be asked to register in the PCT. Once you submit your information, you will receive an email confirming that your account has been activated. After this, you should be able to log into the PCT using the same credentials that you use to access the B2B portal.

If you would like more information or if you have any questions, we invite you to check the PCT User Guide (link) or to get in touch with your local Electrolux support contact. 

Thank you,

Electrolux Group
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